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Practice Manager Meeting 
 
Next Meeting: 
Wednesday, November 1, 2017  
8:00 AM  
 
Topic: 
Revenue Cycle- Part II 
 

Location: 
Maimonides Administration Bldg.—
2nd Fl. Conference Room 

 
 

 

 

Call Carolee Hildenbrandt  
at 212-953-1504 or email: 

childenbrandt@goldhealthstrategies.com 

 

October 2017 

Please visit www.mai-ny.org.  
Registration is simple, quick, and 
limited to current members! 

Health Republic EOBs        
A number of members have advised us that they are beginning to 
receive EOBs for previously submitted Health Republic claims.  
Basically, you should review the EOB and if you agree, you do not 
have to take further action. You will be entered in the liquidation as an 
allowed creditor.  
If you do not agree, their web portal has an electronic appeals process 
at www.healthrepublic.ny.org or call (866) 680-0893. The portal has a 
claims look up feature, FAQs covering the liquidation process, the 
EOB and appeals process.  

 

 

 

Medicare Providers: MIPS: Data Collection  

At this point, if you have not begun full year or partial year data 
collection, you can do a test submission by December 31st, 2017.  
Please contact IPRO at (866) 333-4702 for help.    

Insurance Company Non-Renewals 

As you may know, under New York State law, health plans that 
terminate doctors must offer due process to appeal those decisions. 
New York State currently does not, however, require health plans to 
provide physicians with hearings for non-renewals. A new potential 
New York State law would provide physicians with the right to 
challenge non-renewals – not merely terminations – by insurance 
companies from their networks. The bill has passed the State 
Assembly and is now under consideration by the State Senate. The 
Medical Society of the State of NY is urging physicians to send 
letters to their State Senators in support of the legislation (see here): 
https://cqrcengage.com/mssny/app/onestep-write-a-
letter?1&engagementId=340313 
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